Lions Club of Looe Carnival 2024

APPLICATION FOR CONSIDERATION FOR CARNIVAL ROYALTY (there will be
three children chosen)

Essential requirements:
The child is of primary school age and lives in the Looe area.

The care and well being of the child remains the responsibility of the
parent/guardian, including transport to and from events.

The child will be required to attend the Furry Dance on 29 July and the Carnival
parade on 3 August 2024. We may ask the child to attend other events, such as
switching on the Christmas lights on 29 November 2024.

Applications should be completed by a parent/guardian and be reflective of the
applicant.

The Lions Club of Looe will give each parent £60 to purchase an outfit for the child,
which are kept by the successful applicants. A cape and headwear will be provided
by Looe Lions. A photo session, by a professional photographer, will be arranged
shortly after the applicants are selected. Parents will be given a photo of their choice
and addditional photos may be purchased. Some images may be used to publise the
Carnival.

| as the parent/guardian of the child entering the Looe Lions 2024 Carnival Royalty
choosing consent to Looe Lions using images of my child on their website and/or
Facebook page should they be successful.

Details of the applicant:

Name of child Address Date of birth and age

Name of parent/guardian | Email Phone number




Please say why you believe that this applicant should be considered for 2024
Royalty. To help ensure a fair and unbias selection process, judges will decide on
the successful applicants by solely reviewing this information.

Closing date: 3 June 2024
Please return this form by email to:

Carole91lwhite@hotmail.co.uk



mailto:Carole91white@hotmail.co.uk

